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26 October 2018 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

Several Residents have asked whether they may participate in the weekly social evenings to socialize 
only, without having a meal.  

We welcome all additional guests – the more the merrier!  Of course, it is of the understanding that no 
food can be brought in, or ordered in from an outside source, but liquid refreshments are encouraged!  

Non-dining guests will not need to book as we will arrange for labels to be available at the Reception 
desk in order for you to write your own name tags.  Obviously, you may come and sit and leave 
whenever and wherever you wish. 

The first non-dining social will be on Wednesday October 31st.  

In the old Club House, Residents used to meet and circulate before taking their seats for dinner.  This 
was a warm, welcoming way to start the evening.  We’re going to try this as well!  So, if you wish to enjoy 
some pre-dinner socializing, let's meet to the left of the main entrance in the Lifestyle Centre from 
5.00pm onwards.  

We look forward to expanding our Wednesday social evenings in this open and relaxed manner!  

 

 

 

Hennie du Preez 
ResCom Chairman 
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